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Departure Form 

Before you leave for your summer homes, be sure to complete a Departure Form that can be found 
in the April Roundup, in the HOA office and on the website at www.apachewells.com, Resident 
Info, Resource Center, Forms.  

 
Car Show T-Shirts Available 

Apache Wells 2nd Annual Car Show t-shirts are white with small design on left chest and large 
design on back. Sizes left are small, medium, x-large, and 3x-large.  They are available in the 
Activity Office 9:00-12:00, for $10 each. 
 

Library News 
The Library hours will be changing Monday, April 29, to the summer schedule. It will be open 
weekdays 9:00-1:00, and Saturdays 9:00-11:00. Please check you bookshelves, DVD, VHS, CD, and 
cassette players for forgotten genres that belong to the Library. We have empty holders waiting for 
the return of their contents.  If you are leaving for the summer, you may check out audio books to 
make your trip more enjoyable, and then mail them back to the Library after arriving home. 
National Librarian Day is April 16, which celebrates and honors all librarians. When you visit our 
library in search of a particular book, or author, they quickly point you in the right direction, and 
they do so with a smile. Visit our Library on April 16th or today or any day, and make sure to say 
hello and "Thank You" to our volunteer librarians.   
 

Sweatshirt Found 
A woman’s chartreuse hooded, zippered sweatshirt was found in the women’s restroom by the 
Library.  To claim it, call Carolyn at 480-218-1137. 
 

Personal Website Updates 
To update or add to your website information, go to www.apachewells.com  and Sign-In.  In the 
drop-down menu under Contacts, click on Resident Directory; in the Search Criteria box, put in 
your name or lot number and click on Search.  To the right of your listing, click on More; to the 
right of the section to be changed, click on Edit; make the changes or additions and click on Save at 
the top or bottom of the page.  The changes are for the website directory only.  If you need to make 
changes to the Phone Directory, use the form in it and turn it in to the office. 

 
May Roundup 

The May Roundup will be the last issue of the season and will not be delivered to homes, but will be 
available to be picked up at several locations in the community.  If you would like one mailed to 
you, please leave a large self-addressed stamped envelope in the office for each month you wish to 
have it mailed.  You may access issues on the website at www.apachewells.com under What’s New, 
after signing in. 

In Memoriam 
Iris Rosalie Trueax, passed away February 19 in Holland, Michigan.  She was a long-time 
resident of Apache Wells.  A memorial service will be held at the Red Mountain United Methodist 
Church in Mesa in May.  Memorial donations may be made to the Red Mountain United Methodist 
Church or to a charitable organization of your choice. 
 
Contact: webmaster@apachewells.com  
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